In September of this year, the Town of Crawford will begin construction to rehabilitate their
spring, which is the Town’s sole source of domestic water. There will be a seven to ten day
period in which water flows will cease, and all water users that rely on Town of Crawford water,
will have to rely on limited, stored water. During this time we will need the community to work
together to conserve water to be sure the stored water does not run out. The Town will keep the
community informed of the exact dates so please keep your eyes and ears open for more
information as it gets closer.

To stay informed, sign up for Delta County Emergency Alerts: Emergency Management | Delta
County, CO - Official Website




